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Shpda.online@shpda.alabama.gov 
 
December 18, 2018 
 
Mr. Alva M. Lambert 
State Health Planning and Development Agency 
100 North Union Street, Suite 870 
Montgomery, AL 36104 
 
RE: Southeast Health Medical Center 
 Reviewability Request 
 
Dear Mr. Lambert: 
 
On December 13, 2018, I submitted a Letter of Non-Review request for the kitchen/cafeteria 
renovation project for Southeast Health Medical Center. 
 
In addition to the information contained in my December 13, 2018, correspondence, I would 
like to provide the State Health Planning and Development Agency (SHPDA) with the following: 
 
The Houston County Healthcare Authority d/b/a Southeast Health Medical Center, has no other 
financial interests held by other healthcare facilities or groups. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Stephen D. Preston 
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